(DATE)

Dear Colleague:

We are pleased to learn that you renewed your membership in the American Physical Society for the current year.  We noticed, however, that you did not renew your association with the (UNIT - FULL NAME).  We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to rejoin (UNIT).  If  (UNIT) is one of your first two forum memberships, it’s free.  Otherwise, the fee is only $8.00, and enables (UNIT) to continue in its efforts of providing quality meetings and active communications with our members through mailings, newsletters, and email.  

Your membership in (UNIT) is also important as it directly relates to the amount of influence the forum has on APS operations.   Also, the number of members dictates the number of scientists nominated to fellowship by (UNIT). Forum correspondence and meetings also keep you updated on current issues, trends and other philosophical issues.

A membership form for the (UNIT) has been enclosed for your convenience.  We would be pleased if you would return the appropriate dues amount with a completed form and participate with us again this year. (Closing paragraph if sent by US Postal Service)
To participate with us again this year, please go to http://www.aps.org/membership/services/index.cfm or contact a Membership Representative at 301-209-3280 to rejoin (UNIT).  (Closing paragraph if sent by email)
Sincerely,

Name

Chair/Secretary-Treasurer, UNIT name
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